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TO: 
DATE: May 2,2002 

FROM: Bureau of Auditing (Vandiver, Freeman) 
RE: 

Bureau of Records and Hearing Services Fl 

Docket 001 148-EI, Return of Document 04572-02 to Florida Power and Light company 
(FPL) 

i d  
On April 24, 2002, in response to staff inquiry conceming utility requests for a confidential 
classification for audit working papers, FPL filed Documents 0453 1-02,04532-02, and 04533-02. 

On April 25,2002, the utility made a duplicate filing consisting of documents 0457 1 -02,04572-02, 
and 04573-02. 

Documents 04572-02 and document 04532-02 are identical and are currently held as confidential. 

Document 04572-02 is no longer needed to support this filing and should be returned to FPL. 


